### TAMIL NADU GENERATION AND DISTRIBUTION CORPORATION LIMITED

Secretariat Branch, 144, Anna Salai, Chennai – 2.

## Circular Memo.No. 72323/A9/A92/2016 -1, dated:30.12.2016

Sub: TANGEDCO - Secretariat Branch - Chairman-Cum-Managing

Director/TANGEDCO Message - Communicated.

Ref: Chairman-Cum-Managing Director's message dated

30.12.2016

\*\*\*\*

A copy of the Chairman-Cum-Managing Director's message in the reference cited may be communicated to all the Officers of TANGEDCO, TANTRANSCO and TNEB Limited for information and strict adherence.

R. BALAJI, SECRETARY.

To

All Chief Engineers/ Head Quarters.

The Chief Financial Controller/General and Revenue.

The Chief Internal Audit Officer/Audit Branch.

All Superintending Engineers/ Head Quarters.

The Residential Audit Officer/TANGEDCO.

#### Copy to:-

The Chairman cum Managing Director's Table.

The Director General of Police/Vigilance/TANGEDCO.

The Managing Director/TANTRANSCO/Chennai.

All Directors/TANGEDCO and TANTRANSCO.

The Secretary/TANGEDCO.

The Legal Adviser/TANGEDCO.

The Industrial Relations Adviser/TANGEDCO.

The Chief Medical Officer/Head Quarters Dispensary.

The Deputy Chief Engineer/Administrative Branch.

All Deputy Secretaries/Secretariat Branch/Chennai-2.

All Senior Personnel Officers/Administrative Branch.

The Executive Assistant to Chairman cum Managing Director.

The Superintending Engineer/Computer Centre.

All Branches.

All Officers/Sections/Cells in the Secretariat Branch.

Stock file.

//TRUE COPY// FORWARDED// BY ORDER//

SECTION OFFICER

Dr. M. SAI KUMAR, I.A.S.,

Principal Secretary /
Chairman & Managing Director /
TANGEDCO & TNEB Ltd., and
Chairman / TANTRANSCO



Off.: 044 - 2852 1300

Fax: 044 - 2854 4528

**207232**3

かりれ



Date: 30.12.2016

# CMD's MESSAGE

I convey my hearty appreciation to all the staff and officers of TANGEDCO and TANTRANSCO, for their sincere and untiring work during the power restoration works during the damages caused to power installations by "VARDAH" cyclone. The certificate of appreciation is being sent to all the individuals separately.

I also extend my heartful wishes to all the employees for a Happy and Prosperous New Year 2017.

I also wish that the officers and staff should not leave their headquarters for conveying New Year greetings to senior officers. Instead they may send the greetings by post or email. The senior officers shall ensure that all the officers / staff stay put in their respective offices. This may be strictly followed.

CMD / TANGEDCO TIME

To

#### All HODs

- This may be communicated to all the employees in their jurisdiction